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We asked our Members for their views and have had one response (out of 7 

Members). 

Member was in support of a change. Preference is Option C but would like to add 

that they think some flexibility might be needed at times. The second preferred 

option would be B. 

Member supports a change to standing orders to provide that a motion refusing 
legislative consent can only be lodged if a corresponding legislative consent 
memorandum (LCM) has been lodged and that this memorandum must include a 
draft motion. 
 


